## **Renew Your DPRA Membership**

## The \$25 dues provide:

- A current Roster of retired officers and civilians and their contact information
- 'After The Badge' newsletters
- Postage costs
- Website hosting and domain name
- Email Broadcasts
- Printing costs
- Memorial donations for deceased members
- Research and administrative expenses





No member of the executive board, board of directors, or auditors receives any type of salary or compensation for their time and effort.

If you do not wish to be a participating member or receive a copy of the roster, your name can be added to the roster at no cost to you.

- The roster will be printed early January. Pay your membership prior to years end to ensure we have an ample supply.
- This year it is easier than ever to pay, you may use the website Pay Pal or Credit Cards are accepted.
- Verify your contact information is current and has not changed over the past year.
- If you have questions as to whether your membership dues are current or want to verify your information you can contact Glen Miller at <a href="mailto:denver@dpra.info">denver@dpra.info</a>

**Click to Renew**